[image: image1.png]BREDENBURY PRIMARY SCHOOL





Newsletter Spring 1:1
Attendance: 95.7% - Target 96% 
The children have had a busy week with lots going on. As you know we try and put as much as we can on our private facebook group to show you what your children have been doing.
Mrs Ruthwell and Mrs Williams will also be putting regular progress updates for reception and 
Year 1 as appropriate on Tapestry. Where possible we try and send as much as we can on MCAS, supporting what is on facebook as I know not everyone has facebook.
Next week:
	Monday 20th
	After school club – Baking – KS2

	
	

	Tuesday 21st

	After school club – Football – KS1/KS2

	Wednesday 22nd
	PTA meeting 2:30pm  - current members only

	
	

	Thursday 23rd

	Visit from animal man – 
Please let your class teacher or the office know if you do not want your child touching/holding any of the ‘creatures’. There will be a variety of replies.

Football club have a match against Stoke Prior. We will leave school at 2:45pm and return 4:15pm. Parents are welcome to watch. Please let me know if your child is unable to attend or you have transport difficulties.

	Friday 24th

	Class 1 PE – Yoga – Kit not required
Class 2 PE – Kit required

	Weekend


	This weekend is ‘Birdwatch’ We have been talking about it in assembly. If you can spare an hour to watch and record the information that we will then send into the RSPCA.
I will send paperwork home with the children.


Pleasure ensure your child brings a war coat and their water bottle daily. 
Regards,

Samantha McAtear

Head of School

Bredenbury Primary School
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